From: Hilary Saunders

To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: "re proposed development nym2018-0177-fl
Date: 07 May 2018 22:47:32

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

-------- Original message --------

From: suzanne

Date: 07/05/2018 09:23 (GMT+00:00)

To: Hilary Saunders <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: 're proposed development nym2018-0177-fl

FAO Hillary Saunders

| strongly object to the above planning application of a tea hut/hot food take away on the
quarterdeck Robin Hoods Bay.

I am lucky enough to have lived and worked in the Bay for over 35 years .

| feel that allowing this application to go ahead would have a detrimental effect on the
area and the environment.

The quarterdeck is a place to sit enjoy the view and watch the world go by, the addition
of the teahut!! would have a negative effect what with deliveries being made the smells
from cooking and the extra litter etc.(litter/waste being a real problem especially in the
summer months) As for structural work being done to accommodate the teahut...What
about the cliff stabilization?.

Also | presume should work go ahead diggers etc would have to gain access by the
beach..causing damage.

The Bay all ready has enough cafes (tea rooms)some doing takeaway to cater for the
tourists and locals alike .

The charm and beauty of Robin Hoods Bay is that it hasn't changed that much over the
years ..that's why people love visiting.

Can we just keep Robin Hoods Bay as it is and not over develop this beautiful village
.I'm sure if anyone is on the beach and are that desperate for a drink or a sandwich etc
they can manage the short walk to the cafes/ shops in the dock, the ice cream van or
the cafe at Boggle hole.

Suzanne Brennan
Fern Lodge
Robin Hoods Bay
Whitby
YO224RR
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